
Brimfield ZBA Minutes  
August 25, 2021 
 
 
In attendance were Kevin Moore, chair, Jon Fagerstrom, vice chair, Paul Vandal and Jeff 
Fitzgerald. 
 
 
Call to order 5:30 pm. 
 
The board reviewed and accepted the minutes from last meeting. 
 
The board reviewed the application from Scott Austin regarding a proposed deck at 290 Warren 
Rd.  Kevin Moore motioned that the proposed plans would not make the lot more non-
conforming and that the board should grant a special permit indicating as such.  Jon Fagerstrom 
seconded.  All in favor.  Motion passes. 
 
There was not any other new or old business and a new meeting date was not set. 
 
Adjourn at 5:50 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Debra Fagerstrom, ZBA Clerk 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Moore _________________      Jon Fagerstrom ________________ 
 
Paul Vandal __________________     Jeff Fitzgerald__________________ 
 
 
 
 


